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YOUR PARTICIPATION MATTERS 

MINNESOTA ASIAN 
WOMEN’S HEALTH 
STUDY 

WATCH YOUR MAIL FOR AN INVITATION TO PARTICIPATE IN 
THIS IMPORTANT STUDY THAT WILL HELP IMPROVE 
SERVICES AND SUPPORTS FOR ASIAN WOMEN’S HEALTH  

 

The Minnesota Department of Health is conducting a study for the 
Minnesota State Legislature on the health needs of Asian women in 
Minnesota.  We need your voice!  PLEASE COMPLETE THE SURVEY IF YOU 
ARE INVITED TO PARTICIPATE IN THIS STUDY.  We want to hear your voice! 
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